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First name: Bonnie

Last name: Earle
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Comments: [External Email]Please update the NW Forest Plan to protect our mature and old-growth forests.

 

You don't often get email from bonnie.earle.683471407@forgrassroots.com. Learn why this is important

<https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification> 

[External Email] 

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic; 

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov 

Dear Ms. Buchanan,

 

.Conservation is a moral choice. It is just right to protect Gods Creation. I become more moral when i spend more

time near the older trees. Feel close to God. The big trees give my soul a boost. We love to walk through the big

trees with the light streaming through the branches. Its like soul-crushing to just know that an old growth stand

that has been resilient enough to survive ice, snow wind, maybe even fire may be cut. Older forests remind me to

pray and feel close to God in very special ways. God is invisible but real. If you think about it, Carbon is also

invisible then it becomes visible in the wood. 

I'd feel better about climate change if I knew some trees could grow old. 

Thank you for this opportunity to provide comments on the Forest Service's proposed climate-smart amendment

to the Northwest Forest Plan.

 

Regards, 

Bonnie Earle 

6123 Northill Dr SW

Olympia, WA 98512

 <http://admin.phone2action.com/email/open/leg/728173/179450496> 

 


